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Dear Friends, 

 
 

Christian Stewardship is the faithful management of all that God gives so that He can use our 

gifts to transform us spiritually and to extend Christ’s transforming love to others. Scripture tells 

us that God is the ultimate giver and the source of every good thing. Anything we give to others 

is actually a re-gifting of something that He has given us, and that is what He intends us to do. 
 
 

“You will be enriched in every way for your great generosity, which will produce thanksgiving  

to God through us; for the rendering of this ministry not only supplies the needs of the saints  

but also overflows with many thanksgivings to God.” 

 2 Corinthians 9:11-12 
 
 

Our congregation has a legacy of dedicated giving, and the Stewardship Committee and Session 

thank you for this unwavering kindness. Your devotion to Stewardship has funded our church’s 

commitments to Christian education for all ages, maintenance of our beloved church facilities, 

and the spreading of Christ’s life-changing gospel at places like One80 Place, Habitat for 

Humanity, and the Star Gospel Mission. Worldwide mission support goes to the Lamb Institute, 

Water Missions International, and the Bill Rice Medical Clinic in Haiti, among other worthy 

programs. As our church experiences this Stewardship season, we ask that you prayerfully 

consider what it is that God is asking you and your family to give. What share of the gifts you  

have received is He calling you to contribute as a means of helping others and to strengthen you 

spiritually. 
 

Commitment Sunday will be October 27.  We hope to see you and your family on that special 

day. Enclosed with this letter is your Commitment Card, which we would be grateful for you to 

complete and return during that service. Alternatively, you may return it to the church office in 

the envelope provided. You can also pledge online at first-scots.org/stewardship. Pledges can be 

given weekly, monthly, quarterly or annually. Please feel free to contact me at (908) 295-3260 

with any questions or concerns. Thank you in advance for your support of our church’s 2025 

Stewardship effort. We are grateful for your prior and continued generosity. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Tom Johnson 

Stewardship Committee Chair 


